
RedactedFrom:
Sent: 8/5/2011 8:43:57 AM 

'jac@cpuc.ca.gov' (jac@cpuc.ca.gov)
Allen, Meredith (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=MEAe); Katague, 
Ditas (ditas.katague@cpuc.ca.gov)

To:
Cc:

Bcc:
Subject: Comr Sandoval's PG&E Tour visit (new propose date)

Hi Jovie,
I'm here to follow-up on the above subject. We would like to hold Comr Sandoval's PG&E Tour visit, if 
Commissioner's calendar permits, on October 26 (Wednesday), from approximately 9am to 5pm, at the 
PG&E facilities.

Please confirm if the new date proposed work for Comr Sandoval; and upon confirmation receipt, our 
office will provide the new proposed agenda for your record.

Please contact me if you have any question. Thank you for your prompt attention in this matter.

Redacted
Regulatory Relations
Redacted
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